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Kia ora e te whānau 
 
COMMUNITY SURVEY 
 
We are seeking your voice about your aspirations for your young person and how we can meet their needs as a 
school.  The Ministry of Education regulations require all schools to consult regularly with our communities in 
every stage of strategic planning and reporting as set out in the new 2023 regulations 
(https://www.education.govt.nz/school/schools-planning-and-reporting/).  Our current strategic plan was 
thoroughly consulted and will provide the framework for the next two years, but we will be seeking your voice 
regularly to ensure we are on track for you.   
 
We have 3 short survey questions about how we can support your young person’s faith journey, what you value 
about our kura and what aspirations you have for the school experience.  Please follow the link below to share 
your voice with us. We would appreciate your response by the end of term (8 December 2023). 
 
Community Survey November 2023 
 
 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 

 
 
Barb Costelloe 
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